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INVITATION FROM THE COMBINED CADET FORCE 
 
ANNUAL GENERAL INSPECTION, SUNDAY 10 MAY 2015 

 
I have the pleasure to invite you and your family to Caterham School CCF’s AGI on 
Sunday 10 May 2015.  
 
This annual event is a showcase for what the Contingent does, during which a senior 
officer from the Armed Forces comes to review the 160 cadets and staff of the School’s 
CCF and a large audience of parents and pupils watch the show. 
 
As you may be aware, next September your son/daughter will be eligible to join the 
Contingent, and so we hope this may be a good opportunity for you and them to have their 
first look at what life as a cadet at Caterham can mean. This is the first year we have 
extended our invitation to Second Year pupils and parents. 
 
The Inspecting Officer will be Colonel O W Stokes MBE OC. Colonel Stokes was 
commissioned into The Princess of Wales’s Royal Regiment (PWRR) in 1996 and served 
with them until promoted to the General Staff in 2015.  He has deployed on several 
operational tours, has served as a staff officer in the Permanent Joint Headquarters, and 
most recently, commanded the 2nd Battalion, PWRR.  Upon relinquishing command, he 
was promoted and posted to the MoD to be the current commitments team leader for 
military operations in the Middle East.  Colonel Stokes is an Old Caterhamian. 
 
Please aim to arrive at the School by 1415 hrs to allow enough time to be outside the Main 
Pavilion on the Home Field by 1425 hrs.  During the course of the afternoon a number of 
the events will be taking place in various areas of the School grounds, hence I would 
suggest stout footwear should be worn. The day will finish before 1700 hrs. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact us by email at 
ccf@caterhamschool.co.uk 
 
I look forward to seeing you on the day. 
 
{Original Signed} 
 
K M BAGE 
Wg Cdr          
Contingent Commander        
 
Distribution:  All Second Year parents 


